
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE TO ADJACENT PROPERTY OWNERS OF A PROPOSED REZONE APPLICATION 

Via USPS – Certified Mai 

November 18, 2019 

 

Dear Property Owner, 

This letter is being sent to you because the Owners of the property known asMeadow Lake Industrial Park at 
North Curtis Road and Falcon Highway are proposing to rezone al 254 acres of their land from RR-5 (Rural 
Residential, 5 acres) to a mix of CS (Commercial Services), and -2 (Light Industrial), with a GA-O (General Aviation– 
Overlay) zone on the entire site. The property had previously been approved for PUD (PlannedUnit Development), 
but reverted back to RR-5 when the PUD zoning designation expired.  

This information is being provided to you prior to a submittal to El Paso County. Please direct any questio
pertaining to this rezone proposal to the referenced contact listed below. Prior to any public hearing on this 
proposal, a written notification of the time and place of the public hearing will be mailed to adjacent prope
owners by the El Paso County Development Services department. At that time, you will be povided with the El 
Paso County contact information, project file number, and the opportunity to respond either for, against, or
expressing no opinion in writing or appear in person at the public hearing for this proposal 

This proposal is for approval of a Rezone map (RZP) from RR-5 to CS, I-2, and AG-O of the 254 acre Meadow Lake 
Industrial Park subdivision. The proposal development seeks to establish a mix of the CS and I-2 zone districts on 
the property, with a GA-O overlay for the entire site. The propsal is consistent with the master plan and the 
County’s Land Development Code provisions for development of the adjacent Meadow Lake Airport. 

For questions specific to this application please contact 
 
Bill Guman, RLA, ASLA 
William Guman & Associates, Ltd. 
731 North Weber Street, Ste. 10 
Colorado Springs, CO 80903 
(719) 633-9700  bill@guman.net 
 

Thank you. 
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